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Ben Henson, Executive Director
Appraisal Subcommittee
2000 K Street, NW, Suite 310

Dear Mr. Henson:

May 29, 2007

In response to your letter of May 11, 2007, regarding the 2006 USPAP adoption,
it was too late to go to the legislature for this year with a change to our rules to reflect
adoption of 2006 USPAP. Our attorney is working on language that we hope the
Legislature will accept so that we will not have to have a rule change every time USPAP
changes. We hope to get this accomplished in the 2008 session of the Legislature.

Sincerely,

Sharron L. Knotts
Executive Director
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